Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal has received the Petition for Declaratory Statement from Miguel Aleman, Fire Marshal, Hallandale Beach Fire Rescue on November 20, 2012.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Subdivision 18.2.3.5.3 of NFPA 1, Fire Code, Florida Edition as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to whether Subdivision 18.2.3.5.3 of NFPA 1, Fire Code, Florida Edition, would allow a business to place fire lane no parking signs on existing concrete structural columns rather than the freestanding signage requirements contained in the Code provision.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: R. Terry Butler, Assistant General Counsel, Division of Legal Services, 612 Larson Building, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0333, (850) 413-4269.
